Bord Memorandum
Pleanala PL 319137-24

To: Stephen O’Sullivan, ADP

From: C McGarry, Deputy Chairperson
Re: ABP 319137-24

Date: 30'" May 2024
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The above-mentioned file was allocated to me. Upon a review of the documentation
on file, it appears that there may be a First Party response document to the Third
Party Appeals and that this response documentation may not have been referred to

within the Inspector’s report.

Please return the file to Inspectorate, for the production of an update report from the

spector, to take account of the above-mentioned submission.

Y?

cGarry,

Deputy Chairperson
30t May 2024.



